





Pueblo School District 60 and Sangre de Cristo Arts & Conference Center are partnering together to bring you **FREE** Family memberships for all District 60 students now through December 31st, 2024.

District 60 Family Membership Form

Name of Primary Adult (First and Last):
Name of Secondary Adult (First and Last):
Mailing Address (Street):
City, State, Zipcode :
Phone Number: () E-mail:
School Name:
Grade Level of Child(ren):
PLEASE CHECK ALL THAT APPLY:
Yes, I am already a member of the Sangre de Cristo Arts & Conference Center
☐ This program enabled me to become a member for the first time.
Yes, I would be willing to provide feedback regarding this program.
Yes! Add me to the Art Blast email newsletter so I can stay up-to-date on museum happenings, events, and class offerings.
☐ Would you currently qualify for reduced admission through the Museums For All program? The Museums For All program provides discounted or free admission to museums around the country for those who benefit from Snap or EBT.
ADMINISTRATION USE
□ New Member
□ Existing Member
Membership expiry/renewal date: